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New S5 and S6 Induction Information

We look forward to welcoming all new S5 and S6 (current S4 and S5) students who are returning to school for session 2019-20.

Our S5/6 Induction takes place from
· 10am on Thursday 30 May and 
· 9.30am Friday 31 May  
Students should report to the School Atrium.

Please note that full school uniform must be worn, and students should have with them school iPads which are charged and ready to use.  On Thursday, PE kit is also required.

New timetables will be issued at the end of the morning on Friday 31 May and our new timetable will begin on Monday 3 June.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Bell.
